
Ulster County Library Association 

2016 Annual Meeting Minutes 
	
September	27,	2016	
Garvan’s,	New	Paltz,	NY	
	
Trustees	and	Guests	Present:		
Tom	Sloan	(Executive	Director,	MHLS),	Anne	O’Neill	(Trustee,	Town	of	Esopus),	
Joanne	Loewenthal	(Trustee,	Highland),	Dalene	Plavchak	(Trustee,	Highland),	
Marian	Baldwin	(Trustee,	Marlboro),	Linda	Welles	(Trustee,	New	Paltz/Elting),	
Lynne	Ridgeway	(President	UCLA,	Plattekill),	Jonathan	Ridgeway	(Guest,	Plattekill),	
Donna	Ebanks	(Trustee,	Plattekill),	Valerie	Smith	(Trustee,	Plattekill),	Will	Farrell	
(Trustee,	Plattekill),	Luz	Ledesma	(Trustee,	Plattekill),	Cherilyn	Craig	(Trustee,	
Rosendale),	Barbara	Morrow	(Trustee,	Rosendale),	Carl	Weldon	(Trustee,	
Rosendale),	Ken	Goldberg	(Trustee,	Saugerties),	Cynthia	Wadnola	(Trustee,	Town	of	
Ulster),	Fred	Wadnola	(Guest,	Town	of	Ulster),	Anne	Davis	(Trustee,	Town	of	
Ulster),	Melanie	Scaloni	(Trustee,	West	Hurley),	Doris	Goldberg	(Trustee,	
Woodstock),	Erica	Freudenberger	(Guest	Speaker)	
	
Directors	and	Staff	Present:	
Julie	Kelsall‐Dempsey	(Director,	Highland),	Margie	Menard	(Director,	Kingston),	
Kristin	Charles‐Scaringi	(Teen	Services,	Kingston),	John	Giralico	(Director,	New	
Paltz/Elting),	Christina	Jennerich	(Director,	Marlboro),	Brooke	Ditmar	(Director,	
Town	of	Esopus),	Jen	Russell	(Assistant	Director,	Town	of	Esopus),	Frank	Rees	
(Director,	Saugerties),	Tracy	Priest	(Director,	Town	of	Ulster),	Kara	Lustiber	
(Director,	West	Hurley),	Katie	Scott‐Childress	(Director,	West	Shokan),	Chrissy	
Lawlor	(Children’s	Services,	West	Shokan),	Janet	Dymond	(Director,	Woodstock),	
Mei	Moi	Lee	(Library	Clerk,	Woodstock),	Lesley	Sawhill	(Children’s	Services,	
Woodstock),	Linda	McAteer	(Library	Technician,	Woodstock),	Laura	Peppitone	
(Library	Clerk,	Woodstock)	
	
Meeting	was	called	to	order	by	President,	Julie	Kelsall‐Dempsey	at	6:35	pm.	
	
John	Giralco	made	a	motion	to	approve	the	minutes	from	the	2015	Annual	Meeting,	
2nd.	Approved	unanimously.	
	
Frank	Rees	submitted	the	Treasurer’s	Report.	Margie	Menard	moved	to	accept	the	
Treasurer’s	Report,	2nd.	Approved	unanimously.	
	
The	secretary	put	forward	Margie	Menard	as	President	and	Julie	Kelsall‐Dempsey	as	
Vice‐President,	2nd.	Approved	unanimously.	



	
In	her	comments	to	the	assembly,	Julie	Kelsall‐Dempsey	expressed	her	thanks	to	the	
legislature	for	their	support.		She	also	recognized	the	dual	accomplishments	of	
adding	eZines	to	the	library’s	database	offerings	and	the	creation	of	a	mobile	app	for	
the	county	libraries.			
	
Julie	Kelsall‐Dempsey	thanked	the	annual	meeting	committee	members,	Katie	Scott‐
Childress,	Brooke	Dittmar,	and	Tracy	Priest	for	arranging	the	meeting.		She	also	
thanked	John	Giralico	for	arranging	for	the	location	this	year.	
	
Erica	Freudenberger	from	the	Red	Hook	Public	Library	was	the	guest	speaker.		
	
Lynne	Ridgeway	made	the	motion	to	adjourn	at	8:45pm,	2nd.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	

KL 
 
Kara	A.	Lustiber	
Secretary	
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